Libby Friends of the Library Report for Lincoln County Library Board Meeting

July 20, 2017

The Libby FOL have been involved in a number of activities over the past few months to support the mission and activities of the Libby Library.

- Since April, we have helped in the preparation of the monthly ornaments being made at the Library for the Capitol Christmas Tree project.
- In May, we sponsored a table at the Kiwanis Family Day in the park, where children and adults made fish ornaments for the tree and received information about the Summer Reading Program.
- June 7th we had a dedication celebration for the Mary Hebenstreit Memorial Garden. It
 was well attended by the community and I appreciate the support and attendance of
 members of this board who were able to attend.
- We have provided funding for programming and rewards for the Summer Reading Program.
- Lemonade on the Lawn had its kick off on July 12th, with a great attendance of about 40 people. The rest of the LOL schedule is:

July 26th - "Home, Home on the Ranch" with Bill Rosseter

Aug. 9th - Montana Trivia Game

Aug. 23rd – Montana city Old Town Players

Volunteers continue to provide other support for the staff – shelving, book wrapping, labeling, etc., and as Fall comes, we will be looking to increase volunteer time as folks are able to do so as vacations end and Fall routines begin.

Submitted by: Susan Horelick, Libby FOL President